Hr._ G.orso Edwards,
Basketball Coach,
University of Missouri,
CGolumbia, Missouri.

Dear George:

I wrote you guite some time ago regarding the
difficulty that we found ourselves in, in scheduling
a game at Columbia, Missowri, during our examination
week here. It is impossible for us to leave Lawrence
on that date. Therefore, I would appreciate any
kindly cooperation that you might show us.

I will appreclate a reply at your earliest convenienoce.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach,




